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      Karen Peterson: Hello everyone! Thank you for joining our June Collaborative Meeting! As 

we wait for folks to join, please introduce yourself here in the chat, along with your Collaborative 

and organization. Then answer our check-in question: What NGCP resources do you plan on 

using this summer? 

  Kathy Thomas: Hello! Kathy from The Connectory here.  

  Kathy Thomas: I use the NGCP e-newsletter as resource.  

  Karen Peterson: Is Facebook a resource?   

  Karen Peterson: I hope so - as I'm going to use it. 

  Timothy Fowler: Hi all! Timothy from New York here. Over the summer I plan on getting 

familiar with SharePoint resources, to improve our newsletter, website, and communication on 

our LT. 

  Julia Cannell: Hello! this is Julia from Evergreen Museum.  our organization is going to take 

advantage of the Connectory to engage students with our summer programs 

  Rachel Kessler: Hello everyone, I'm Rachel Kessler from OregonASK (the state-wide 

afterschool network) and we'll be sharing Leap into Science and Cryptoclub and the Connectory 

  Gina Carter: Hi all! Gina Carter from NGCP. I'm going to use FabFems! Excited about getting 

more wonderful role models in there! 

  Kathy Thomas: Glad to hear that Julia! 

  Dale McCreedy: Dale McCreedy from Discovery Center in Murfreesboro TN. Exploring 

implementation and dissemination of NGCP-supported projects (leap and SAC), Connectory, 

and looking at expanding our impact 

  Karen Peterson: Feel free to ask questions here or unmute so we can hear your wonderful 

voices! 

  Sunshine: Hello all! Sunshine from Georgia. I hope to connect some of our people resources 

over the summer. I've met great people and would like to connect the dots.  

  Casi Herrera: Please type any questions you have for Ryan in the chat box.  

  Karen Peterson: I love working with librarians. 

  Timothy Fowler: Libraries as SAC sites is pretty awesome. That really brings the project to so 

many youth potentially 



  Rachel Kessler: Libraries are great partners! 

  Ryan Driscoll: We are really excited about the reach that the program can have and the 

collaboration that can come from it! 

  Karen Peterson: Love this photo 

  Sunshine: yes 

  Casi Herrera: Thank you for sharing all of that, Ryan. What wonderful partnerships and 

connections through Network Projects and SAC! 

  Casi Herrera: Please feel free to type any questions for Rachel here while she's presenting.  

  Casi Herrera: You do them all! Look at that! 

  Timothy Fowler: yes 

  Timothy Fowler: How do you support programs after a training event? Do you get to help with 

implementation? What does that look like? 

  Timothy Fowler: Thank you! 

  Timothy Fowler: I agree--keeping organized is half the battle.  

  Rachel Kessler: Great point Ryan! Tracking programs and regular check-ins! Spreadsheets for 

sure! 

  Timothy Fowler: Thank you! 

  Rachel Kessler: Thanks for the great questions! 

  Ryan Driscoll: Tracking the next steps that I set up with each group was the most useful part! 

  Rachel Kessler: Thanks Karen! We appreciate you :) 

  Casi Herrera: Please contact me for more information about Network Projects: 

cherrera@ngcproject.org 

  Dale McCreedy: How big is deal 

  Dale McCreedy: Thanks! 

  Gina Carter: Yes! 

  Casi Herrera: That is a SUCCESS! 

  Casi Herrera: Wonderful!  

  Karen Peterson: Congratulations! 

  Dale McCreedy: Sorry - too many unknowns to share yet...next time! 

  Gina Carter: 

https://www.questionpro.com/a/TakeSurvey?tt=z/Ni15wZX3T4W7Ts%2BYVxFNe/5gs5s6LN 

  Gina Carter: Survey link! 



  Karen Peterson: And we will share a summary with the entire NGCP community after the 

results are analyzed. 

  Rachel Kessler: Awesome, thanks Karen! 

  Gina Carter: Have a good summer!! 

  Timothy Fowler: Thank you! Have a great summer! 

  Erin Hogeboom: Collabsupport@ngcproject.org if you need us before September! 

  Rachel Kessler: Thanks Everyone! 


